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17th September 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Official Opening of Hebburn Tri-Station 

We are delighted to have received an invite to the ‘official’ opening of Hebburn Tri-Station which 
takes place tomorrow Wednesday 18th September. Tyne & Wear Fire & Rescue has invited Year 5 
children from St James’ to the event which will be attended by His Royal Highness the Duke of 
Edinburgh. 
 
We are aware this is a very last-minute invitation but want to give all of our Year 5 children the 
opportunity to attend such a prestigious ceremony. 
 
Children will walk to the event with Mr Monaghan at 2:30pm, the event finishes at 4:30pm. 
Children will then walk back to school with Mr Monaghan and should be collected from the school 
office by an adult at 4:45pm. 
 
Children MUST fill in the attached form and return it to school tomorrow in order to attend the 
event.  
 
We are so excited to be asked to take part in this celebration. 
 
If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Francesca Heslop 
Headteacher 
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